Peter Theodorides

From: Thomas Ernst [thomas.ernst@bayer.com]

Sent: Παρασκευή, 6 Ιουλίου 2012 2:17 PM

To: Peter Theodorides

Cc: Veroniki
Subject: Thank You

Dear Peter,

Our congress participation in Athens is already a moment ago. However, I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for the superb job done by your company.

Not only the excellent quality of customized items but also the service orientation and high degree of professionalism we could experience during preparation and excecution on site were more than convincing.

Thanks also for assigning one of your best for this project. Absorbing stress Eleni significantly contributed to the success of the project with her in depth specialised knowledge, valuable recommendations and her dedicated communication skills.

Especially in light of the relatively short preparation period, we felt that everything was under control at any time.

We appreciate your performance and will have pleasure considering your company also for tenders of future projects in Greece.

Freundliche Grüße / Best regards, Thomas Ernst



Bayer HealthCare Aktiengesellschaft Exhibition Service 51368 Leverkusen, Q 30 Tel: +49 214 30 53495 Mobil: +49 175 30 53495

E-mail: thomas.ernst@bayer.com
Web: http://www.bayerhealthcare.com

Vorstand: Jörg Reinhardt, Vorsitzender | Hartmut Klusik, Manfred Vehreschild Vorsitzender des Aufsichtsrats: Richard Pott Sitz der Gesellschaft: Leverkusen | Eintragung: Amtsgericht Köln, HRB 62445